
REFUGIO COUNTY HISTORIC SURVEY

Over the past year, the Texas Historical Commission (THC) conducted 

a county-wide historic resource survey of Refugio County. Surveyors 

documented historic buildings, structures, and other features throughout 

the county. The THC is hosting a public meeting to present the results to 

community members and stakeholders and provide an opportunity for 

questions, comments, and feedback. The meeting will be held on: 

October 11, 2022 at 5 pm 
at the Dennis M. O’Connor Public Library

If you are interested in the survey but are not able to participate in the public 

meeting, you can submit comments or questions or request presentation 

materials from the THC via email at: ESHPF_Survey@thc.texas.gov.

For more information visit thc.texas.gov/HarveySurvey or scan the 

QR Code.

1907 Ben Shelton Building, Refugio, Refugio Count




